
Twenty Years On – the IVC “Class of ’87” Reunion
c/o Lynn Biggs, 14 Old Farm Close, Histon, Cambridge CB24 9HA

www.haggisphotography.com/reunion

Dear

Can you believe it’s twenty years since we sat the last of the ‘O’ Levels and CSEs?

You may have already heard on the grapevine that a once-in-a-lifetime 20-year reunion is being planned.

This is your invitation to the IVC “Class of ’87” Reunion.

The reunion is going to be on Saturday May 19th, in the main hall at IVC (which means we shouldn’t 
need to give anyone directions!). The evening will include a buffet meal, a bar, lots of nostalgia, plenty 
of ’80s music . . . and lots and lots of our old classmates.

Tickets are £15 each; for a number of reasons it's only open to us ex-students, so no partners, we’re 
afraid. Doors open at 7.30pm and the party will go on until midnight.

Attached to this letter is a form to order your ticket, along with a questionnaire you can complete if you 
want to (whether you’re planning to come or not), so we can find out what everyone’s been up to.

Tickets are only available in advance; any remaining funds after the event will be donated to the Special 
Needs work at IVC.

At the time of writing we’ve already managed to track down around 140 of the nearly 200 people in our 
year, and have high hopes of reaching almost everyone. If you’re in touch with anyone else from our 
year, please do let them know, or pass their address (postal or email) to us.

For the latest news about the event, do visit our website www.haggisphotography.com/reunion

We hope to see you in May!

Yours excitedly,

Matt Hudson, Phil Barrett and the rest of the planning team, including Lynn Biggs,
Sarah Tomkinson, Debbie Goodrick, Kathryn Collett, Jo Tinker and Jackie Andrews.

PS You’re getting a paper invitation because we don’t have an email address for you. If you would 
prefer to fill in the questionnaire online and receive updates by email, please recycle the attached form, 
drop a note to phil@haggisphotography.com and we’ll get right back to you.


